
Paying for your music lessons and 
ensembles via Hertfordshire County 
Council’s online payment system.

Guidance



Welcome

This guidance will give you an overview of the new payment portal 
and what you can expect when you receive your invoice. 



Accessing your invoice

There is a link to make payments on the Parent Portal start page and 
also in the invoice email that has been sent to you.





You will receive an email with details on how to pay.

Via email

Link to payment website

Invoice overview

Help documents

Contact details

Parent portal log in

Mark Smith

Mark Smith

email@test.gmail.com



Payment details

Fill in your details



Payment details

Click ‘Continue to 
checkout summary at 
the bottom of the page



Payment summary

If you need to make a 
change use the blue 
links.



Payment confirmation

Scroll down and 
confirm payment

email@test.gmail.com



Payment processing

You see this screen while your payment is being processed. 

Please do not close your browser while your payment is being processed.



Payment processing

Please note that there may be a delay between the payment 
processing screen and the re-direct to your Parent Portal account 
view.

This delay could be up to 30 seconds.

Do not close down or re-fresh your browser while it is re-directing.



Payment summary



Payment summary



Thank you

If you have any further questions please check out our FAQs section 
online at www.hertsmusicservice.org.uk/music-lessons-in-
hertfordshire/speedadmin-welcome-and-faqs.aspx


